	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	07.09.2018
	VARIOUS

	EVERYONE
	AUTUMN02
	NO


Dear Parents,
Please find attached the following………..

PUPIL INFORMATION – IMPORTANT
All schools are electronically linked to County Hall and therefore it is important that our records are kept up to date.  County Hall have requested that we check with parents to see if any of their home / emergency contact / doctor / telephone information has changed during the holidays.  2018 Safeguarding legislation now states that we have to have 2 points of contact for all children in case of emergency, please make sure that this is on your child’s form.  
We would be grateful if you could complete ALL parts of the Data Collection Sheet appropriately and return to school by FRIDAY 14th  September.  It is very important that you return the completed form even if nothing has changed; we require ONE form for each child.   Thank you for your co-operation.
HOLIDAY LIST

Overleaf is an up to date holidays list with term time holidays and Teacher Training Days listed.  This is up to date as of August 2018, please note that the Teacher Training Days for the next academic year aren’t available as yet.
Many thanks

V. A Gray

Office Manager

GEN-AUTUMN02


